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 October/November/December  
 
Dear Members, Here we are at that time of the year again, the A.G.M is with us once more. 
You will find enclosed: a balance sheet, the minutes of the last A.G.M. An agenda for this years meeting and a 
membership application/renewal form, (please do not lose this form as the only way you will get another one is 
off our web site or send a stamped addressed envelope to either Mike Smith or myself). 
 
For the benefit of the new members and just to remind the old hands the committee will stand down at the end 
of business on the night, there will then be an election to choose a committee to serve the the club through 
2004, any one interested in standing for any of the positions can do so on the night provided you have a 
proposer and seconder. The current committee have all agreed to stand for re-election, if there are no other 
candidates willing to stand the present committee will be elected unopposed. 
 
Also on the night there will be the presentation of trophies and proficiency certificates  
 
The A.G.M will take place on Wednesday the 10th of December  
 
At a recent committee meeting the training programme was discussed, there has been one or two “incidents” of 
late (the most serious was a model impacting behind the pits area) as we were very lucky to get away with it 
without injury to anyone it was decided in the interest of safety not to undertake any instruction without the use 
of a buddy lead. 
 
 
17th December the Hotpot and quiz night will take place and to judge how much food we might need we will 
take a head count on a.g.m. Night 
 
 
 
That’s about it for now, see you at the tennis club.                John. 


